
Dunn Village Hall AGM 2 December 2023 

Notes by Cllr Beverley Saunders (WPC representative) 

 

The minutes of the last meeting of 6th November 2023 were approved & signed. 

Matters arising: 

All members of the DVH Committee were re-elected in their current positions. 

Cllr Long also attended the meeting & explained that the discretionary grant had 

been paid & confirmed by the clerk.  

 

Future bookings:  

LAF event in May.  

The Players have two productions, in May and November 

Election on 2 May 2024 for Police Commissioner (paid event) 

 

User Charges: 

Current charges are to reviewed in April 

 

Finance: 

An update was given to the meeting. 

The Committee is looking into reducing its energy costs via an independent energy 

broker and will review again in February regarding unit price. 

 

An unknown person had tampered with the radiators changing the setting from  

1 to 4. A new padlock will be purchased & heating set on 2 if really cold. 

 

Discretionary grants: 

The application for the next grant has been submitted to WPC for discussion in 

January. Additional funding of up to 30% may be claimed to help with Hall finances. 

 

Fundraising: 

A number of fundraising events have been organised: 

21 January  Cream Tea & History Talk 

23 March Quiz Night 

13 April Bingo & Booze Night 

27 April The Other Band  

July  Flower Show where DVH will have stalls 

16 November Christmas Fete 

 

Next meeting 15 January 2024. 


